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SDCCD PARKING FINES TO INCREASE EFFECTIVE FEB 1, 2011 
 
 
During their January 27, 2011 meeting the Board of Trustees approved a $3 increase to every 
SDCCD parking violation fine effective February 1, 2011.  The increase is necessary to off-set 
an increase in the surcharge levied against parking agencies by the State of California in Senate 
Bill 857, chaptered October 19, 2010 and effective December 19, 2010. 
 
For a list of all current parking fines and those that take effect on February 1, 2011, visit the 
SDCCD Parking Services web page at www.police.sdccd.edu/parking.   A link to Senate Bill 857 
can be found on the parking web page as well.   
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